District Governor Cabinet Report for August 7, 2021

Please read the attached goals for the 2021-2022 Lions year. These were developed by the SWOT (strengths, weaknesses, opportunities, threats) process and goal setting by four committees that met starting in November and through the completion of the goals. Many members of the cabinet served on those committees as well as several other Lions from throughout District D.

I have started meeting with clubs in both D2 and D5. I hope to meet with the rest of the district governor team, 1st Vice District Governor Debbie Allan, North Kamloops Lions, and 2nd Vice District Governor, Michael Livingston, Okanagan Falls Lions soon after the Canadian Border opens to travelers from US. At that time we will determine future club visitations for the purpose of delivering the message ‘Together We Serve’ from our district and ‘Service From the Heart’ from our International President, Doug Alexander.  We hope to focus most of our energies on membership retention, growth, and satisfaction. The Multiple District is also entering a ‘redistricting’ phase, so that will also be a topic of discussion with clubs.

Please read the goals attachment below and if you have questions, send them my way. If I don’t have the answers, I will locate someone to help answer them.  

Stay healthy!   
Joyce
Jstevens98826@gmail.com
509-670-7527 (text or leave message)

District D 2021-2022 Goals as written by committee for the four areas:

1.	Service:  By the end of the 2021-2022 Lions year, our district will increase the number of clubs reporting service to 90% from the current 72%.

2.	 Membership: By the end of the 2021-2022 Lions year, our district will show net growth by at least one member by our ‘brand’ recognition and helping clubs form membership growth goals. North Kamloops Lions are spearheading an effort to start a cyber club for a new club.

3.	Leadership: By the second quarter of the 2021-2022 Lions year, 75% of our clubs will have attended one of the MD19 officer trainings that are offered May 22, July 24, and September 25, or they will have finished the ‘Learning’ on LCI, or MD19 websites.  Each club will be encouraged to delegate a ‘Club administrator’ for the purpose of supporting the secretary with reporting on MyLCI and MyLion.

4.	LCIF: By the end of the 2021-2022 Lions year, our district will increase by $1000 the amount donated to Campaign 100 towards LCIF’s goal of 300 million, as well as a higher percentage of clubs donating. (less than 50% in 2020-2021)

